

# 2018-08-21 Meeting notes

## Date

21 Aug 2018, 3 PM ET, 2 PM CT

## Attendees

- [Nik Dragovic](#)
- [Adam Joseph Arling](#)
- [Jason Corum](#)
- [David McCallum](#)

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
20min	DURT planning and discussion <a href="https://trello.com/b/DEUcHIDu/durt-20">https://trello.com/b/DEUcHIDu/durt-20</a>	<a href="#">Nik Dragovic</a>	Scope of the test functionality will be: <ol style="list-style-type: none"><li>1. Create a collection type</li><li>2. Create one or more collections</li><li>3. Add one or more existing works to created collection.</li></ol> Users to target: <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Collection managers</li><li>• Target both experienced and unexperienced users?</li></ul> Questions: <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• How to handle Admin access on Nurax?</li><li>• Which user groups to focus on?</li></ul>
5min	Updates on the accessibility focus of latest Hyrax working group sprint.	<a href="#">Adam Joseph Arling</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Last week, completed a two-week accessibility sprint via the Hyrax WG. Completed approximately 10/40 tickets. Some technical issues imposed. These will be carried over to the next or a future sprint.</li></ul>
10min	Samvera Connect 2018 chat. Any UX related topics, ideas for sub-groups?	<a href="#">Adam Joseph Arling</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• DURT 2.0</li><li>• WGBH - Avalon</li><li>• Northwestern - Avalon</li><li>• Please share any related presentations to the Slack channel!</li></ul>

## Action items

